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SAN ANTONIO WATER SYSTEM 
2019 THIRD PARTY COLLECTION SERVICES 

 
SOLICITATION NO. R-19-001-FF 

REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS 

STATEMENT OF CLARIFICATION 
February 13, 2019 

 
 

1. Pre-Submittal Conference/Meeting 
 
 It has come to the attention of SAWS that when printing the Interested Firms List, located on the RFP 

webpage, that a date and time for a pre-submittal meeting are noted on the top of the page.  SAWS has 
corrected this glitch in our system.  As stated in the RFP, there will not be a Pre-Submittal Conference 
for this solicitation.  

 
 
2.  Local SMWVB-Certified Firms 

 
SAWS has posted lists of local SMWB-certified firms to the project webpage for informational 
purposes only.  SAWS does not pre-endorse or pre-qualify any firms on the lists. The firms found in 
the lists simply meet the requirements for counting toward SAWS SMWB goals, as outlined in the 
RFP, for the areas of work contained in the RFP.  Respondents are not limited to the firms on the lists 
for outreach; firms may reach out to local publications, trade organizations, bidding websites, and 
chambers of commerce to find additional sources for outreach. 

 
List of Local SMWVB-certified firms posted:  

• Law Firms 
• Design, Print, and Direct Mail Firms (Turnkey) 
• Direct Mail Firms 
• Collection Services Firms 
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